
September 11th, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Dufur School received a 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant in which we are

able to offer an after school program Monday-thursday from 3:20-5:30 p.m. for 3rd grade

through 12th grade students. This program involves a snack, academic help/homework time,

and a variety of activities such as STEM learning, cooking, arts/crafts, and gym/outside time in a

supervised setting. There is also an activity bus available.

If your child is not able to attend all four days a week, it is still possible for them to participate in

the program. The grant requires them to attend at least two days per week. We just ask that

those two days each week be consistent so that we are prepared with the correct number of

supplies for activities. If your mid-level or high school student(s) participate in sports or other

after school activities, they are required to attend the 21st Century After School Program during

any unscheduled time unless alternative supervised arrangements are made by

parents/guardians.

If you are interested in your child participating in this program or they participate in other

school-sponsored activities after school, please reach out to Tess Welk on or before October

2nd to request a registration form. The form must be returned to the school office by October

2nd for participation during week one, or by October 15th for participation after week one. If

you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kristin Whitley by phone or email, listed

below.

Sincerely,

Kristin Whitley/Tess Welk
(541)467-2509
kwhitley@dufur.k12.or.us
tess.welk@dufur.k12.or.us

In partnership, we are dedicated to educational excellence and lifelong learning emphasizing communication, trust and respect.
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